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Laboratory 
Bulletin 

DATE: 22 November 2022 
TO: All Zones: Physicians, Nurses, and Healthcare Practitioners 
FROM: Alberta Precision Laboratories and DynaLIFE Medical Labs 
RE: Bulletin for Alberta Ordering Providers 

PLEASE POST OR DISTRIBUTE AS WIDELY AS APPROPRIATE 

Key Message 
• DynaLIFE Medical Labs will begin providing expanded community laboratory service in cities and large

towns across Alberta beginning December 5, 2022, under a new services agreement that was reached
with Alberta Health Services (AHS) and Alberta Precision Laboratories (APL).

Background 
• DynaLIFE was selected as the preferred private-sector partner to provide community lab service

through a competitive request for proposals process that was launched in December 2020. The
company has provided high-quality community lab service in Edmonton, Central Alberta, and several
communities in AHS’s North Zone for more than 25 years, under contract to AHS.

How this will impact you 
• There are several changes that will impact patients and providers across the province. The referenced

bulletin includes information for ordering providers on those changes.

Action Required 
• Review Bulletin for Alberta Ordering Providers document for changes related to laboratory services that

may impact you.

Questions/Concerns 
• Alberta Precision Laboratories: 1-877-868-6848, APL.ClientServices@albertaprecisionlabs.ca
• DynaLIFE Medical Labs: 1-800-661-9876

Approved by 
• Tammy Hofer, Chief Operating Officer, Alberta Precision Laboratories
• Tamara Stock, Vice President, Analytical Operations, DynaLIFE Medical Labs
• Dr. Carolyn O’Hara, Interim Chief Medical Laboratory Officer, Alberta Precision Laboratories
• Dr. Erene Farag, Provincial Medical Director, DynaLIFE Medical Labs
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